
From: Bruce Beyaert  
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 1:34 PM 
To: Wasserman, Zack@BCDC <zack.wasserman@bcdc.ca.gov>; John Gioia; Cesar Zepeda; Federal D. 
Glover; BCDC PublicComment <publiccomment@bcdc.ca.gov> 
Cc: Soheila Bana; Klein, Adrienne@BCDC <adrienne.klein@bcdc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: SUBJECT: 4/18/2020 Meeting: Item 9 City of San Rafael Enforcement 
 
Chair Wasserman and Commissioners, 
 
TRAC, the Trails for Richmond Action Committee, applauds the Recommended Enforcement 
Decision for Enforcement Case ER2015.024.0 requiring the City of San Rafael to open the 
restroom and drinking fountain/water bottle filling station at the southern entry to Jean & John 
Starkweather Shoreline Park. These facilities have been closed to the public for far too long.  
 
As illustrated by the attached map, the restroom and drinking water are very important for East 
Bay bicyclists and pedestrians after riding or walking at least six miles to reach the park via 
the Richmond-San Rafael Bridge Trail, which is part of the regional San Francisco Bay Trail 
linking the East Bay and North Bay. Over 375,000 cyclists and pedestrians have enjoyed over 
375,000 trips on the multi-use RSR Bridge Trail since it opened in November 2019. 
 
Please approve the recommended enforcement decision and proposed settlement agreement. 
 
Bruce 
___________________ 
Bruce Beyaert, TRAC Chair 
baytrailtrac 
tel. 510- 
http://www.pointrichmond.com/baytrail/ 
http://www.ci.richmond.ca.us/109/TRAC 
 






